Christmas Daddies

PO Box 1653

Halifax NS B3] 224

Phone {902) 454 3232

Email: christmas.daddies@ctv.ca
Fax (902) 454 3205
www.christmasdaddies.org

December 11, 2014

Allan April

Student: Radio & Televison Arts
NSCC Waterfront Campus

80 Mawiomi Place

Dartmouth, NS B2Y 0A5

Dear Allan;
Thank you for supporting the 51st Annual Christmas Daddies Telethon!

It takes a community to help a child. In 51 years Christmas Daddies has helped
hundreds of thousands of children across the Maritimes to have a happy and joyous
Christmas. We couldn’t do this without you.

The 51st year of the Christmas Daddies Telethon is a milestone of generosity and
giving; a true representation of Maritime community spirit. On behalf of the Christmas
Daddies Committee, the staff of CTV, our many volunteers and The Salvation Army -
our partner in the distribution of toys and gifts; please accept our gratitude. We would
like to express our sincere thanks and appreciation for your participation and support!

Thank you for being a Christmas Daddies Holiday Hero.©

Kindest regards,
@?/ 244 [ZO(OLJ AR A e e
Roxanne Robinson L " Susan Foulkes

Executive Director Christmas Daddies Assistant Extraordinaire
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